
Blanding Boulevard (S.R. 21) Widening 
(Allie Murray Road to Long Bay Road)
Middleburg, Clay County, Florida
FIN 208211-8DISTRICT TWO

CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE

ABOUT THE PROJECT

Project improvements include:
•	 Widening the road from four lanes to six lanes
•	 Full reconstruction of the roadway
•	 Adding four-foot wide bike lanes in both 

directions
•	 Adding six-foot wide sidewalks in both 

directions

•	 Replacing traffic signals and street lighting
•	 Constructing a new drainage system, including 

new pipes, inlets and small ponds
•	 Realigning the intersection of Long Bay Road 

and Blanding Boulevard
•	 Realigning the intersection of County Road 

220 and Blanding Boulevard

Construction starts: January 2019
Construction ends: Spring 2021 

Contractor: R.B. Baker Construction Company 
Cost: $19.1 million

Questions? Contact Sara Pleasants at (904) 360-5480 or Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us. 
For more information, visit www.nflroads.com.




